
BIG CREEK ELEMENTARY 
 

 

 

Palo Alto Unified School District 
Melissa Baten Caswell, Board Member, Chair 
Ken Dauber, Board Member 
 
City of Palo Alto 
Liz Kniss, Council Member 
Eric Filseth, Council Member 
 
Staff 
Cathy Mak, District, Chief Business Officer, Staff Liaison 
Khashayar Alaee, City, Senior Management Analyst, Staff Liaison 

 
1. Committee members will be visiting the Santa Clara Unified School District (SCUSD) to discuss and tour    
       their teacher housing program with SCUSD staff. 
 
 

School/City Liaison Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 

1:00 PM to 2:30 PM 
 Santa Clara Unified School District 

Casa de Los Maestros 
3445 Lochinvar Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051 

School/City Liaison Committee 
Special Meeting 

Agenda 


